
Marcia McLaren Weidler 

Thanks so much for reaching out, Elaine.  Boy that time sure does fly.  We so enjoyed our visit 

with Carol this summer though it was too short.  We look forward to the next reunion.  We 

appreciate the willingness and work to arrange for a get together. 

 

Three years ago, our journey took a curve and we moved to Tomah, WI from the Milwaukee 

area.  We built our retirement home near our daughter and her family.  We are enjoying our 

ranch-style home and are getting involved in a small community – learning a new normal. 

 

We have a granddaughter who is in her last year of veterinary school, a granddaughter who 

with her biology degree is working at a medical lab preparing cells for transplant, and a 

grandson who is a chef! 

 

Please update our email address.   Marcia:  mwweidler@gmail.com.  Thanks so much.  I look 

forward to hearing from you. 

 


